
Called to be Servants of Christ in Our Community

Niagara United Mennonite Church

Welcome! We are so glad that you have chosen to attend
Niagara UM today! If you have any questions or would like to
learn about what happens on a Sunday morning please visit the
Welcome Centre desk in the foyer or ask an usher.

Click here to watch the Live Stream.
Click here to watch archived videos during the week.

Connect…
Online
redbrickchurch.ca

Bulletins
redbrickchurch.ca/
ebulletins/

Calendar of Events
redbrickchurch.ca/
calendar

Archived Services
redbrickchurch.ca/
resources/sermons/

Giving
redbrickchurch.ca/give

Facebook
facebook.com/
redbrickchurchniagara

Contact
1775 Niagara Stone Road
905-468-3313
office@redbrickchurch.ca

Office Hours & Staff
Tuesday-Friday 9am-2pm
Daniel: Tues-Fri, 9-2:30

Ring the doorbell at the glass
doors!

Red Brick E-News 
Sign Up
https://redbrickchurch.c
a/through-the-doors/

If it is your desire to support work of the church, 
donations can be dropped off at the Welcome Centre.  

Welcome                                                                                   Erv Willms 

Worship in Song                                                                       Ensemble       

Community Prayer

Children’s Moment                                                          Laurene Nickel       

Scripture Reading                 Ezekiel  47                     Ramona Neufeld       

Message                             “Water Tower”                              Greg Dick        

Closing Song

Sending Blessing

August 18, 2024
Worship Service at 10:00 am

Looking Ahead…
Next Week
Sunday August 25
We will worship at Bethany
Mennonite Church at 10:00 am.

In Two Weeks
Sunday September 1
Worship Service at 10 am
John Tiessen is preaching.

https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCa5H1OOvDQHAVol-ac1R21g
https://redbrickchurch.ca/sermons/
http://redbrickchurch.ca/
https://redbrickchurch.ca/ebulletins/
https://redbrickchurch.ca/calendar/
http://rebrickchurch.ca/resources/sermons/
http://redbrickchurch.ca/contact/give
http://facebook.com/redbrickchurchniagara
https://redbrickchurch.ca/contact/
https://redbrickchurch.ca/about-us/our-staff/
https://redbrickchurch.ca/through-the-doors/
https://redbrickchurch.ca/through-the-doors/
https://redbrickchurch.ca/through-the-doors/
https://redbrickchurch.us19.list-manage.com/subscribe?u=eba740ea9f27a44307d9a1301&id=fc0f114fba
https://redbrickchurch.us19.list-manage.com/subscribe?u=eba740ea9f27a44307d9a1301&id=fc0f114fba


Within Red Brick Church...

AED/CPR Certification Training at Niagara UM
On Monday September 16, from 9:30 am to 12:30 pm,
Heart Niagara will be holding an AED/CPR Certification
training session in the gym. If you would like to become
certified or re-certified please contact Julie in the
church office by email or phone:
office@redbrickchurch.ca or 905-468- 3313.

Worship at Bethany NEXT Sunday!
Next week, Sunday, August 25th at 10 am, we are
invited to join in worship at Bethany Mennonite
Church. (572 East and West Line.) See you back
here on Sunday September 1st!

Upcoming Prayer Time Meetings
On Tuesday August 20, and Tuesday September 3 from
6-7 pm please join us in the youth room for prayer time.
All are welcome!

NEW Fall Service Time Trial
On Sunday September 8th, we will NOT be returning to
our 10:45 am start time. Instead, we will continue with
the 10:00 am start time through until Thanksgiving. 
The Church Board welcomes your feedback as we
consider permanently changing our worship service to
10:00 am. There will be a membership vote before
Thanksgiving. Within the Community...

Niagara Life Centre Request for Food Donations
NLC clients are in need of some basic pantry items.
Non-perishable school snacks & cupboard staples would
be greatly appreciated and used by families in need.
Some examples of needed items are: canned tuna,
Sauerkraut, Chicken broth, oatmeal, pasta sauce, rice,
beans, juice boxes, school snacks etc.  

If you are able to contribute please drop off donations at
our office (65 Lakeshore Road, St. Catharines) or contact
the NLC office and we will arrange pickup.
905-934-0021 / admin@niagaralifecentre.ca

MCC School Kits Update
We have reached the end of our NUMC school kit
collection for this year. To complete the challenge, we
have scheduled a time for assembling the kits after our
church service this morning, August 18 in the lower
foyer. 

Our goal is to fill the 60 school bags sewn by Erika
Janzen with the donated supplies. Thank-you Erika for
the beautiful bags, and thanks to all who donated school
supplies and money during our summer months. After
the bags are filled, We will add them to Dorothea Enns’
collection to be taken to MCC Kitchener.


